
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, September 12, 2025 

CONTACT: SDPD Homicide Unit at (619) 531-2293 

 

SDPD Seeking Public’s Help to Identify Two 
Persons of Interest in Homicide 

San Diego — The San Diego Police Department is seeking the public’s help in identifying two persons of 
interest in a homicide that occurred on September 10, 2025, at 5000 Newport Ave. in San Diego.  

The gun used in the homicide is still outstanding. The two men are considered armed and dangerous.  

Anyone with information regarding the men photographed below is asked to call the San Diego Police 
Homicide Unit at (619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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